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  ​Feinstein Good DeedPrograms​: 
SOCK-TOBER​: 
As part of our ​Feinstein Good Deeds Programs 
we collected new pairs of socks and underwear  
(for children and adults) to be donated to our 
families and local shelters. 
A box was located in the office and flyers were 
sent home to make parents, families, and friends 
aware of this program. 
 
NO CHILL NOVEMBER​: 
Flyers for November’s ​Feinstein Good Deeds 
Program​ went home the first week of November! 
We are in the process of collecting new (or gently 
used) hats, gloves, mittens, and scarves. Last 
year’s donations all went right to our own students 
throughout the very harsh winter we had to endure. 
Another bad winter has been predicted for this year 
(UGH!), so let’s be ready and make sure our 
students are ready as well! 
 
DECEMBER FOOD DRIVE​: 
During our Harvest Dance and Winter Breakfast, 
families donated canned goods that were then 
picked up by the Rhode Island Community Food 
Bank. Thank you for donating cans that directly 
helped families in our school community. 

Disney Dance Program​- ​Ms. Carbone 
The Carnevale Dancers, made up of ​Feinstein 
Junior Scholars​, performed at our school in the 
gymnasium on Thursday,December 5th @ 6:30 in the 
evening.The theme of the show highlighted Disney 
characters and $200 was donated to the Rhode 
Island Community Food Bank.  
 

 

 

Below pictures:​ Mr. Feinstein visits the Feinstein 
Jr. Scholars at Carnevale Elementary
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